Parent Helpers Peninsula District Athletics Carnival – Landy Field, Geelong.

Dear Students and Parents,

Our Peninsula District Athletics carnival will be held on Wednesday August 17th 2016.

In order to ensure this event runs smoothly we need to have high numbers of parent helpers on the day. Parents who help out do not have to be experienced in track and field competition. We have various roles from sand raking, recording, measuring and timing events. All volunteers will be directed by teachers from within our school communities.

This is a great opportunity for parents to see our children enjoying a day of participating in healthy activities.

This event will run from 9.30am to approximately 2.00pm.

Please fill out your details below if you are available on the day. If you have a preference to what your involvement may be please indicate this and we will endeavour to place you in this position.

Return to your child's classroom teacher ASAP!

Name:
Times you are available:
Phone:
Email

Thank You

Kerrie Henderson

On behalf of students and teachers from Pt Lonsdale, Portarlington St Leonards and Wallington Primary schools.